
 

 

                               ​NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN​​ that the Work/Closed Session 
and Regular Board Meeting of the Asheville City Board of 
Education scheduled for Monday, December 10, 2018 
at 4:00 PM and 6:30 PM has been cancelled.  

The December 10, 2018 Board Meetings will be rescheduled for 
Monday, December 17, 2018 at the Central Office in the 
Board Room. The Work Session will be begin at 4:00 PM, and 
the Regular Board Meeting will begin at 6:30 PM.  


